



ARUO-RAUO Executive Meeting

Monday January 6th, 2014

10:00pm, ARUO-RAUO Office

Present:	Laura Velez	Brooks Building Representative
	Nardin Bekhit	Vice President, Resident's Affairs
	Nicole Boyle	Stanton Building Representative
	Morgan Bell	Marchand Building Representative
	Brad Fournier	Thompson Building Representative
	Gabrielle Read	Vice President, Finance
	Candace Blake	90U Building Representative
	Kaitlynn-Rae Landry	President
	Rebecca Balasa	Secretary
	Amber Gibson	LeBlanc Building Representative
	Mojann Zibapour	Hyman-Soloway Building Representative
	Matt Manso	VP Social
Absent:	Kayla Sym	VP Marketing and Communications

1. Motion To Start

Proposed by: Mojann Zibapour

Seconded by: Amber Gibson

Vote: All in favor

Meeting started at: 22 h 00

Motion to Approve the Last Meeting's Minutes

Proposed By: Mojann Zibapour

Motion Seconded By: Amber Gibson

Vote: All in favor

90U

- The 4th floor had a game night event.

Brooks

- A question from a floor cluster representative: is it possible for residents to spend money of their own for a building event?
 - ➔ They can choose to have a subsidized event.
 - ➔ It might be a good idea to have another event as well that month for people who cannot afford the subsidized event.

Hyman-Soloway

- One of my floor representatives took a personal leave of absence for this week; for the AoR on Thursday she will have a proxy. If the proxy does not come, what happens?
 - ➔ Come with as many people as you can.

Leblanc

- We are Lebest.

Marchand

- New exchange students have arrived!

Stanton

- Carl was not fired – he left because by choice for a co-op.
- We are having a building council Wednesday.

Thompson

- We had a fire alarm pulled because a microwave caught on fire.

VP of Residents' Affairs

- At the AoR we will also be putting up the motion that the VP of Marketing and Communications position is discontinued for next year.
- I will take a look at the election time line.

VP Social

- Both events are on the weekends coming up.
- We were planning on shooting a teaser video but couldn't because I was sick.
- We are planning an amazing race event for which we will be using all of the residences as well as portables. It will be held January the 26th.
 - Secret details discussed.
- Kaitlynn-Rae and I have a meeting Wednesday with the bilinguisme center; they would like to become partners with us.
- The Very Potter musical; tickets are printed (170 of them) were only allowed to sell them to residents. They are only allowed to buy their own ticket. The RAUO is covering \$250 of the cost. They will only be sold in the office.
- The Rezball poster is pending; I will be sending it to Suzanne to double check.

VP Finance

- I am in the process of reading through the transition reports left by our last VP Finance.

President

- I have a meeting with Ray from Housing Services Friday at 3.
 - Issues that I will be bringing up: mail, internet, noise from snowplows, LRT noise.

Varia

- We should make a campaign asking residents to write down their New Year's resolutions (similar to post secret).
- We will do the shelter campaign in February.

Motion to Dissolve the Meeting

Proposed by: Brad Fournier

Seconded by: Matt Manso

Vote: All in favor

Meeting dissolved at 24 : 00